
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            

If you are new to Greenville Alliance Church 
we hope you enjoy your time with us. 
   

May we recommend the following to get the most out 

of your visit: 

To Our Guests: Please complete a blue WELCOME CARD available at the Welcome 
Center or from one of our Welcome Staff.  We would like to personally greet you. 
  

We would encourage you to stop by the Welcome Center as we have a  
“Welcome” gift for you. 

  

Please feel free to ask any questions you may have about Greenville Alliance   
Church to our welcome staff. 
  

For Parents:  We are sorry we are unable to provide a nursery ministry at this 
time.  We have Children’s Sunday School and Children’s Church (ages potty-
trained 3-year-olds through 5th grade).  These provide a warm, nurturing, and 
well-supervised atmosphere.  There is no Children’s Church the first Sunday of the 
month. 
  

Please do not feel obligated to participate in the offering.   The offering is for 
regular attendees who consider Greenville Alliance Church as their church home. 

The prophet Joel invites us: “Return to the Lord, your God, for he is 

gracious and merciful” (2:13, NRSV). 

  

 
  

 
 

 

 

 

   Adult Opportunities:  Week of February 28 

          MON.    Mar.       1 9:00 am  -  Pickle Ball  -  ALC 
          TUE.    Mar.        2      10:00 am  -  Corn Hole  -  ALC 
    6:30 pm  -  Children’s Ministry Meeting  -  CM Area 
          WED.    Mar.         3 9:00 am  -  Pickle Ball  -  ALC 
    6:15 pm  -  Worship Team Practice  -  WC 
    6:30 pm  -  Prayer Meeting  -  FH 
          THU.    Mar.      4 9:00 am  -  Pickle Ball  -  ALC 
                10:00 am  -  Thursday Sr. Ministry Bible Study  -  FH 
    6:30 pm  -  Trustee Meeting  -  FH 
                    

     Student and Children’s Opportunities:  Week of February 28 

          SUN.    Feb.       28 5:00 pm  -  Jr. Bible Quiz Practice  -  CEC, Room 1 
    5:45 pm  -  Sr. Bible Quiz Practice -  CEC, Room 1 
    6:30 pm  -  4Twelve Student Ministry 6th-8th Grade - 
           Alliance Life Center 
          WED.    Mar.         3        6:30 pm  -  Kids’ Bible Time via Zoom   

          SAT.    Mar.       6 9:00 am  -  Monthly Bible Quiz at GAC* 

ALLIANCE WORKERS 
Stuart & Rebecca 

  

LOCAL ALLIANCE FAMILIES  
Each week the names of church families will appear in the bulletin as a 
reminder for you to remember them in prayer. 
  

Nellie Beilstein  ~  Deb Kiss and Family  ~  Josh & Jeanette Rowley and Family 
 

COMMUNITY -  Neighbor to Neighbor 

  

   

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY MEETING  -  has been rescheduled for Tuesday, March 2 
at 6:30 p.m.  This will be a Children’s Ministry team meeting, planning, and prayer 
time in the Children’s meeting room.  This is for current volunteers, as well as 
anyone who would like to help the ministry or simply join us in praying.  If you are not 
able to be here in person but wish to join us, contact Annie Ball for a Zoom link.   
 

LENTEN DEVOTIONAL  -  Pastor Phil is putting together a weekly devotional for 
your encouragement during the weeks leading up to Easter.  They are available on 
the church website homepage each Wednesday or you may receive an e-mail.   
 

KIDS’ BIBLE TIME  -  On Wednesdays at 6:30 p.m. the Children’s Ministry will have a 
Kids' Bible Time via Zoom.  They are having a series of lessons on The Beatitudes.  
Contact Annie Ball (814-573-6671) for more information or to get the Zoom link.  
 

TRUSTEE MEETING  -  is Thursday, March 4 at 6:30 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall.  The 
Trustees for 2021 are Rick Chapman, Mike Godinich, Earl Palmiter, Bob Ramp, Jim 
Richards, Susan Richards and Pete Spaulding.  Assistants are Andy Hatton and Josh 
Rowley. 
 

MONTHLY BIBLE QUIZ  -  will be March 6 at GAC.  *Sorry no 
guests/spectators because of the quizzing guidelines for this year. 
  

Opportunities 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY  -  We anticipate opening the nursery in the near future 
and are in need of someone to oversee this ministry.  Please contact Annie Ball 
if would like to learn more about this opportunity to serve. 
 
 
ALLIANCE LIFE MAGAZINE  -  is a publication of the C & MA that provides 
information on missions, Alliance workers and the work of the denomination. To 
request a subscription call-1-877-284-3262, email-alifesubs@cmalliance.org, 
visit-cmalliance.org/connect, complete a subscription card that is in the lobby or 
call the church office.    If you choose to use a subscription card, please put the 
completed card in the tray marked Alliance Life at the display in the lobby no 
later than March 14.  The church will collect all of the cards and mail them 
together.  
 
 

 

This Week 
Resources  

mailto:email-alifesubs@cmalliance.org
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March Deaconess Ruth Chapman 724-301-0363 

MARCH 7   
Service Times 8:00 am 10:30 am 
Prayer Partners Mike & Deb Godinich Aleen Danner        Louise Anthony 

Greenville Alliance Church, 63 Conneaut Lake Road  Greenville, PA 16125, Phone 724.588.7167, is a 
member with the Christian & Missionary Alliance  denomination headquartered in Colorado Springs, 
Colorado.  For more information about GAC visit the church website at:  www.greenvillealliancechurch.org
        

National Office website:  www.cmalliance.org 
  

  

 

Greenville Alliance Church Purpose Statement... 
  

Love God,  Love others, Reach and teach others to do the same. 

BONGOLO HOSPITAL DONATIONS  -  The due date for donations has been extended 
to March 17.  Needed:  Boxes of Preservative-free Artificial Tears (single-use vials in a 
box Example: Theratears), Regular Artificial Tears Bottles (Example:  Gericare Artificial 
tears) (Generic artificial tears and Great Value are acceptable.)   Operating Room Table 
Sheets, purchased surgical masks---The container for donations is in the lobby. 

 
EDINBORO CAMP   -  will be having their 16th Annual Chili & Soup Cook-Off 
Saturday, March 20 from Noon to 2:00 p.m.  Awards will be given for the top 
chili, soup, dessert and best decorated table—youth and adult divisions.  There 
will also be a Silent Auction taking place to win creative, themed and unique gift 
baskets that have been donated by businesses or individuals.  The cost to attend 
is by donation only.  Join with others for some great chili, soup and desserts.  
Support the camp by volunteering to help, participating in the cook-off, donating 
a basket and/or attending the event.  To donate a basket or to enter the cook-off 
contact Pastor Blair Blakeslee at 814-882-9816. For more information see the 
bulletin insert, make a phone call or check out the Edinboro camp website.                                                                     
www.EdinboroCamp.org 

 
GOOD SHEPHERD MINISTRY  -  The Good Shepherd Center has provided 
information on a mobile health unit that is in Greenville the first Tuesday of each month 
from 9:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. at the Greenville Moose Family Center #276, 32 Shenango 
Street parking lot.  To schedule an appointment call 814-676-1811.  Learn more about 
the services they provide at:  adagiohealth.org/mobilehealth    
 

Schedules 
Services:  Sunday at 8:00 & 10:30 a.m.       
Sunday School:     9:20 a.m. for youth and children, 9:30 a.m. for adults 

 

    

Welcome to 
 Greenville Alliance Church 

Ministers, The Congregation 
Rev. Philip Harrison, Interim Pastor 

 

February 28, 2021 

Financial 
ON-LINE GIVING  -  is available through the church website:  www.greenvillealliancechurch.org 

Missions & Community 

 

http://www.edinborocamp.org/

